



Selwyn Atkinson
DC Planner
Development and Renewal
Mulberry Place, 
5 Clove Crescent, 
London,E14 2BG



August 2016


RE: THE WAPPING LIDO
  

Dear Mr Atkinson,

I am writing in support of the Wapping Lido proposals at Brussels Wharf, 
Planning Application Ref: PA/16/01978/A1.

This development will revitalise the Shadwell Basin area and transform it into a focal point for the community, attracting a diversity of users and events.   

This development will benefit the community by creating a public natural swimming pool and integrated kids pool in a currently neglected and underused area of Shadwell Basin. The proposed café / restaurant along the central square will also provide a much needed public toilet facility to the area.

The new Wetland Park will enhance the water quality and biodiversity of the basin as a whole. This will also provide a link between Wapping Woods and King Edward Memorial Park, creating a green ecological corridor in the centre of London City, providing a habitat for a diversity of wildlife and an enhanced park area for the community.


Yours sincerely,



[bookmark: _GoBack]Your name & address
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